
Quilts can be dropped off at the fair on July 9th and 10th or 
contact Natalie Megow at 608-628-0952 to make arrangements.

Go to lvqg.org to find out how to register your quilt,
have it shown and its story told at this wonderful event.

Quilt registration and stories due: JUNE 30th

Do you have a quilt that has a story to tell?


